City OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615
EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

April 29, 2015

Alana Sasaki
794 Laurel Ave
Saint Paul MN 55104

VIA EMAIL: sasaki.alana@gmail.com

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1701 Margaret Street

Dear Ms. Sasaki:

This is to confirm that on April 28, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond,
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she will contact the building official for more information
relating to the ceiling height issue in the upper level room. Please note that item #1 has been
withdrawn by the department.

If she denies your appeal and you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public
Hearing which is on Wednesday, May 20, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.
Sincerely,

Is/

Mai Vang

Legislative Hearing Coordinator

cc: Fire Supervisors
Jonathan Gaulke
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